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MEET THE STAFF

THANKSGIVING POTLUCK
Please join us at the KFH Town Center on Friday, November 9th from 6-8pm for a Thanksgiving
Potluck! We will provide the meat and drinks. Please bring a dish to share. We are really looking
forward to having this time to spend together in community with food and fun. If you plan to attend,
please RSVP on the Facebook event @KirtlandFamilyHousing so we know how much food to prepare!
 
We will also have a pie contest! If you are interested in entering, please email megan.
gibb@huntcompanies.com for full details. 
 
If you are a Maxwell Place resident without base access to Kirtland, please call the office to be added
to the list for a pass for the day of the event!

YOU ALL ARE SUPERHEROES!
Thank you so much to everyone who completed their CEL Resident
Satisfaction Survey in October. We really appreciate your
feedback and will be working diligently to improve everything
that's within our power to increase resident satisfaction and
community!

GREAT KICK-OFF TO FALL!
We had the most amazing turn-out for our Annual Fall Festival at the
Mountain View Club last month. We are so grateful to get the chance to host
you all for a day of Fall festivities! Congratulations to our Chili Cook-off
winners, as well as the winners for our CEL drawings! We hope you all
enjoyed the horses, helicopter, pumpkin patch, food, and everything else that
the day brought. Special thanks to the Fire Dept. and Security Forces
Squadron for joining us this year. We know the kiddos especially enjoyed the
vehicles and the dog demo was awesome. We already can't wait until next
year!



SANTA CLAUS IS COMING TO TOWN
Mark your calendar! Santa is returning to
the KFH Town Center for our annual
Christmas Party on Wednesday, December
12th from 4-6 pm. Please join us for photos
with Santa and Christmas treats! This is
free and open to all KFH and Maxwell Place
residents. If you need a pass for Kirtland for
this event, please call the office to be added
to the list!
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FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK!
Don't forget to follow us
on Facebook
@MaxwellPlaceABQ to
stay up to date on
important
announcements and
event information!

100,000 THANK YOUS
The holidays are a time to spend with loved ones, including family
and friends. While they're quickly approaching, there will be
hundreds of thousands of service members who can't make it
home this holiday season to be with the ones they love the most,
all in the name of ensuring YOUR freedom. As the year is winding
down, we only feel it's right to fall into a season of thanks. We
have SO much thanks for our military members, that we've
embarked on an initiative called '100,000 Thank Yous,' in
partnership with the USO and United Rentals.
 
There will be a table up Monday, Nov 5-Dec 3 at Outdoor
Recreation supplied with everything you need to create letters or
cards to send to our deployed service members. ODR hours are
Mon-Fri 8am-5pm and Sat 8am-12pm. Please join KAFB in this
awesome opportunity to show support to our deployed members!

SPOOKY WINNER!
 

Congratulations to our winner of the Halloween
Decorating Contest! We loved everyone decorations
and hope you enjoyed the contest! Stay tuned for
details about our Christmas Lights Contest coming
up in December!


